
 

Copacabana 10th of March 2012 

 

Press release: OJ-Events  

(From the beach house of a crying Bjoern Maaseide.) 

 

 

At the time of writing, we have just learned that we have succeeded in knocking the World 

Tour beach volley tournament that has been arranged in the oil capital since 1999 out of 

play.  

After Skiftudal Open was born in year 2010, the everyday life of Mr. Maaseide & co became 

much tougher. Within the local community of Skiftun it has long been clear that it was only a 

matter of time before the World Tour had to throw in the towel. It is sad to lose such a 

worthy event competitor and sparring partner, but unfortunately that`s the name of the 

game. 

 

We also take this opportunity to remind you that this year's Skiftudal Open will be arranged 

Saturday 28th of July. More information will be posted closer to summer. 

 

(This press release has been written in English because we expect to attract an international 

crowd this year due to the cancelling of World Tour’s event in Stavanger.) 

 

Best regards, 

 OJ-Event & Secretary  

 


